
 

 

School Social Work continues 

Dear children, parents and teachers 

  

despite the current situation and the measures taken to contain the Corona Virus, we offer all 

children, parents and teachers the possibility for councelling and support. Please feel free to 

contact us via e-mail: 

schuso.johanna(at)vsp-dresden(dot)org 

  

If you write to us, please also send us your telephone number so we can get in contact with 

you.  

  

Best regards and most importantly please stay healthy 

  

Hendrik Müller and Julia Pörschke 
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